Doamnelor si Domnilor,
 
Regional English Language Office de la Budapesta anunta organizarea unei serii de “webinars” (web-based seminars) sub titlul generic “Shaping the Way We Teach English”.  Temele le gasiti mai jos, este o lista la sfarsitul acestui mesaj.  Ora 8:00EST inseamna 15:00 ora Romaniei.
 
Nu este o competitie, inteleg ca sunt o serie de locuri disponibile pentru zona noastra, Europa Centrala si de Est, si ca doritorii vor fi acceptati “on a first-come, first-served basis”.
 
Dumneavoastra si/ sau colegii dumneavoastra interesati de participare sunteti/ sunt rugati sa-mi trimiteti/ trimita cate un mesaj care sa cuprinda numele, scoala, adresa de e-mail si telefon pana vineri, 23 septembrie.  Eu voi transmite informatiile colegilor mei de la RELO Budapesta, care vor intra apoi in legatura cu cei care se inscriu.
 
Multumesc si astept cu interes,
Cornelia Vlaicu
 
 
 
Dear Colleagues and Friends,
 
Do not miss this wonderful opportunity!
 
The U.S. State Department’s Office of English Language Programs is pleased to offer its fourth Webinar course entitled Shaping the Way We Teach English. The 5 online seminars of the course cover a variety of topics and are intended for teachers of English or future teachers of English around the world. Participants are encouraged to join the associated Ning (http://www.shapingenglish.ning.com) to participate in discussions, view or download video and other materials from the sessions, and access recordings of the webinars. 
 
The series will run from October 5 to November 30, 2011. Each 90-minute webinar will take place every other Wednesday at 8:00 a.m. in Washington, DC (check http://timeanddate.com for the time in your region).
 
For the series of 5 webinars (see thematic schedule below), we altogether have 40 slots for the whole Central and Southeastern Europe, and we still have fairly many available.  We would love to include colleagues from your country, as well, so please do e-mail us if you or your colleagues are interested.
 
Please note that applications should be sent by September 23 (at noon) to Cornelia Vlaicu, U.S. Embassy, Bucharest, e-mail: VlaicuC@state.gov  Please include your name, school/ high school, e-mail address and phone number with your application.  This info will be forwarded to the Regional English Language Office (RELO) in Budapest.
 
 
The schedule:
 
 

	Webinar 1 
Exploiting Literature in Project Based Learning 
Presenter: Janet Orr 
 
	Wednesday 
October 5 , 2011 
8:00-9:30 a.m. EST 

	Webinar 2 
The Question of Grammar in the English Classroom 
Presenter: Dr. Kelli Odhuu 
 
	Wednesday 
October 19, 2011 
8:00-9:30 a.m. EST 

	Webinar 3 
More Critical Thinking: Leading your Class to English Language Awareness through Questioning 
Presenters: Dr. Kelli Odhuu & Jacqueline Gardy 
 
	Wednesday 
November 2, 2011 
8:00-9:30 a.m. EST 

	Webinar 4 
Understanding & Applying the Concept of Multiple Intelligences 
Presenter: Carla Manno 
 
	Wednesday 
November 16, 2011 
8:00-9:30 a.m. EST 

	Webinar 5 
Language Games for All Levels 
Presenter: Kevin McCaughey 
	Wednesday 
November 30 , 2011 
8:00-9:30 a.m. EST 


 
 
We will offer a certificate to teachers who attend at least 3 out of 5 webinars.
 _________________________ 
Cornelia Vlaicu 
Cultural Affairs Assistant 
US Embassy, Bucharest 
Public Diplomacy Office 
Phone:             40-21-200-3683       
Fax: 40-21-200-3723 
E-mail: VlaicuC@state.gov 
_________________________ 

 

 

